			PTA of South Richmond High School
				6581 Hylan Boulevard
			     Staten Island, New York  10307

						
						January 3, 2019


Dear Parents:

	We will be having a PTA Meeting on Friday, January 18, 2019 at  
[bookmark: _GoBack]9:30 a.m., at 669 Castleton Avenue.
	Please come and join us to discuss and plan our upcoming events. 

Thank you.

Christopher Litrell
PTA President
South Richmond High School


